
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Molecular Pathology Lab at (516) 562-4114. 

 

☐NEW TEST  ☒TEST CHANGE 
          NOTIFICATION DATE: 02/19/2025 

                 EFFECTIVE DATE: 02/19/2025 

 

Quantitative BCR/ABL1 Molecular Detection 

 
 

On the effective date, the Molecular Pathology Laboratory at North Shore University Hospital 

will implement a change in the Quantitative BCR/ABL1 Molecular Detection testing 

algorithm. This test currently includes both quantitative tests for the p210 and p190 

translocations, however on the effective date the health care provider will need to indicate the 

translocation: p210 and/or p190 to be tested. If no choice is made the specimen will be tested for 

p210 only. The p210 and p190 options can be found in the Heme/Oncology Requisition, 

Cerner/Allscripts, or via email to the Molecular Pathology lab. 

(MolecularPathologyDivision@northwell.edu).  

 
Test Requirement/ 

Parameters 

New  Current 

Tests included   p210 (Major) and/or 

p190 (Minor) 

p210 and p190 

Test Order HLX BCR-ABL1 by RT-PCR CASE 

EPIC Order: Quantitative 

BCR/ABL1 Molecular Detection 

Heme/Onc Requisition 

HLX BCR-ABL1 by RT-PCR CASE 

EPIC Order: Quantitative 

BCR/ABL1 Molecular Detection 

Heme/Onc Requisition 

Computer Interface 

Code 

PDM # 5911120 PDM # 5911120 

 

Heme/Oncology Requisition 
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